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Dear Mr Hobbs
A20 j/w Sandyhurst Lane, Ashford

| refer to your letter dated 18 February 2013, requesting an update on
improvements at this junction.

Following earlier consultation, we are now finalising a revised design, with the
intention of firming up costs and an amended proposal with which to present
to the general public.

The general intention of the improvements is to highlight the junction better
from each direction on the A20, with additional static and interactive ‘flashing’
signage. We intend to re-distribute the plans to residents, members and
parish councils, followed by scheme installation, as early as practicable in the
new financial year. The required funding will thus be transferred from this
current financial year to 2013/14.

Yours sincerely

e AMQ\

Steve Darling
Traffic Engineer (Ashford & Swale)



